LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Broads Local Plan and Broads Plan

The Broads Authority are undertaking consultation on two plans: the Broads Local Plan and the Broads Plan.  Please have your say by filling in the following survey or contacting the BA.  There are also open days to attend if parishioners would like to speak to the BA in person 
The consultation is open until 8th April.  All consultation documents are available at: http://www.broads-authority.gov.uk/broadsconsultations and a questionnaire for the Broads Local Plan https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HHFVCCS.  
Boat Waste bins on Staithes to be removed – now on hold
Following the item in the previous issue of the Parish News, and following lobbying by the Parish Council, North Norfolk District Council has agreed to retain the bins at Ludham Bridge Staithe and at Womack Staithe for the remainder of this year.  North Norfolk District Council is putting together a proposal to put to the Parish Council, which will probably involve a request that the Parish Council will fund (or possibly part-fund) the bins.  
Please note that the bins at Ludham Bridge Staithe and at Womack Staithe are not for use by residents, but by boaters on the river
Catfield Road – outside the school

Following a request from the school and the Parish Council, the Highways Engineer has been to the school and met with the head teacher to view the Catfield Road beside the playground up to the school gate.  The Highways Engineer has informed the Parish Council that he will submit a bid (100% NCC funded) to the capital projects team at NCC in April 2016 to work on the footway and drainage for 70 metres to the school gate.  The Highways Engineer hopes to have the work done during the school holidays July / August 2016 if the bid is successful 
Planning Applications
The following planning application was considered by the Parish Council at the meeting in March:
BA/2016/0072.  White House Farm, Clint Street.  Variation of condition for pp BA/2012/0258FUL to reduce the number of roof lights, change the location of the feed hoppers, remove the walled enclosures, change the surface water disposal system and change the demarcation of the loading / unloading and turning waiting area.  This application was supported by the Parish Council
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday 4th April 2016 at 7pm in the Church Rooms.
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